
GHS Booster Club Meeting 4/14/2015 

 

The meeting was called to order by Michael Redmon. 

The minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved. 

Old Business: 

Stephanie Snyder informed the group that she had purchased an all in one 

copier/fax/scanner for the coached to use in the new gym. 

There was more discussion concerning the fundraising for the baseball field. 

 Robby Kinsaul informed us that he applied for a grant to both Dick’s Sporting 

Goods and Academy Sports but, both were turned down. 

 Dan Freeman talked about the Wal-Mart community service program.  At 

this time, nothing can move forward on that until the Booster Club gets a 5013c 

number.  It was mentioned about the possibility of going through the school to get 

some of this started by using the baseball account already open and the 5013c 

number the school has.   

 The Cake Sale was mentioned for May 8th.  At this time, Sandy Redmon and 

Teresa Wares informed that there were approximately 23 cakes promised. There 

will need to be some of the baseball players at the Mike Amos show to speak.  The 

cakes, players and helpers would need to be there around 6:00 that morning. 

There was a small discussion about the rib sale for May 22nd.  Joe Wares is going to 

cook around 100 slabs of ribs.  At this time, the cost of the ribs and cooking time 

were still uncertain. 

New Business: 

Valerie Kyzar presented the financial report and it was approved. 

Robby Kinsaul requested funds to buy two new sets of baseball uniforms for the 

Varsity Baseball team plus a few uniforms for the Junior Varsity to match what they 

now have.  The JV will get on set of the old Varsity uniforms, the gray set, to wear. 

Stephanie Snyder suggested that we approve a budget of approximately $2500.00 

for this.  Jay Kyzar made this into a motion and it was approved. 



Johnny Mitchell requested for Coach Fred Lowery new girls basketball uniforms 

with a cost of around $1250.00.  Jack Williams made this into a motion and it was 

approved. 

 

The meeting closed with no date for a next meeting. 

 

 


